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South Mimico Trunk Sewer Rehabilitation 
Soil Sampling on Bonnyview Drive  

Expected Start Date:  June 2017 
Expected End Date:  July 2017 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

The City of Toronto is planning to rehabilitate a two-kilometre long section of the South 
Mimico sanitary trunk sewer in 2018. Before the construction happens, soil investigation is 
required to complete the detailed design of the trunk sewer sections located below grade 
on Bonnyview Drive. 
 
The South Mimico sanitary trunk sewer is an underground pipe that conveys wastewater 
collected from local sewers to the Humber wastewater treatment plant.   
 
This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Works Program to improve and renew 

aging infrastructure, reducing the risk of sewer collapse or blockages that cause sewer 

back-up. The rehabilitation work will extend the service life of this section of sewer by 50 

years.  
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WORK DETAILS 

 A drilling rig will drill deep boreholes (approximately eight-metres) as depicted in the 

map. This work will take about three days.  

 The borehole is located within the Etobicoke Hydro Greenspace limits. 

 The borehole will be filled with mortar cement upon completion of soil sampling and 

ground water measurement work.  

 City will issue a pre-construction notice before the Trunk Sewer Rehabilitation work 

starts. 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING SITE WORK 

 You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make 

efforts to reduce the impact on the residential area. We appreciate your patience. 

 

Restoration: The sampling area will be restored.  

 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract 

17ECS-LU-01TT. 

Project Manager Mariana Balaban, 416-392-5418, 

mariana.balaban@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am 

holidays) 

– 5:00 pm, closed 

General inquiries 311 

Website 
toronto.ca/improvements/ward5.htm 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/wardxx.htm

